


Santa Cruz Police Detectives have been working tirelessly on the case since Sunday, January 17, 2021. 
Detectives have been piecing together video surveillance footage collected from the immediate area. 
Detectives are exhaustively looking into Mr. Hartley’s history during his time in Santa Cruz in an effort to 
develop additional leads and determine a motive. 

The Santa Cruz Police Department would like to thank all those in the community who have provided 
information in relation to this investigation. This investigation is on-going and the Santa Cruz Police 
Department encourages anyone with information about this case to contact Santa Cruz Police 
Department Detective Connor Bridges at (831) 420-5830 or leave information on the anonymous Crime 
Tip Line at (831) 420-5995. 

 

  

For additional information, contact:  Sergeant Karina Ceceña                                  Phone:  (831) 420-5873  
 

 
Anonymous tips can also be sent to the police department through our Tip Line (831) 420-5995, or from our Website; 
www.santacruzpolice.com . Tipsters can also submit an anonymous tip via our smartphone app or from an SMS text.   
Visit our website for instructions.   

  


